
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

       12/16/23                                  

President – Robin Newton 
Vice President/Program – Linda Argo  
Secretary – Joni Peterson  
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard  
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison  
Members at large- JeanneMarie McLemore, Anita Brozik (absent) 
 
President Robin Newton brought the meeting to order at 10:04 a.m. There were 21 members present. 
 
The agenda for this meeting is brunch, gift exchange, game, and raffle. 
 
Robin reviewed the proposed budget for 2024 (attached below). The proposal is for an increase in the dues to be 
$30.00. New for 2024 is the KLQ is now an IRS legal entity with non-profit status. The associated reporting fee is $20.00.  
 
Robin also reported that the group is now set up with a google drive entity, which aids in communication for the board. 
 
A motion was made and seconded to vote on the budget. Motion passed by majority. 
 
Carolyn Holm reported treasury balance to be $3,185.90. 
 
Joni Peterson brought a quilt from Quilts of Valor that needs to be quilted. She thanked the member who volunteered to 
take the quilt. 
 
Linda Argo reported on the program lineup for 2024. 
FEB 17— Dixie Kuehn, Crosshatching Your Quilt.  Membership renewal, pay 2024 dues  
 
APR 20—Trish Maxwell, OKC of Journey Quilt Company 
                  T-shirt quilts tips, Mosaic/Collage T-shirt quilts,  Shadow Box quilts and Legacy quilts, and more. 
 
JUN 15—Bethany Janssen of The Sewing Center 
                   Using Color Value in choosing fabrics for your quilts 
 
AUG 17—Sue Heinz of Kismet Quilting in Minnesota, Zoom 
                   Binding Bliss, Taking your Bindings to a New Level With Trims and Zippers.  Also, techniques to create 
                   award winning quilt bindings. 
 
OCT 18—Dee Brouhard of Pixel Quilts in Tulsa Ok. 
                  Her techniques for making stunning quilts from Photos. (See her quilt of Queen Elizabeth online.)  
 
DEC 21—Annual Christmas Party!! 
Reminder that A1 sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.  
Many interesting quilts were presented during the show and share. 
There were many interesting door prizes. This activity helps supplement the operations budget. 
The membership enjoyed fellowship, great and abundant food, a fun game and door prizes. 
Meeting adjourned by Robin at 12:06 p.m.. The next regular meeting will be February 17.  

Joni Peterson 
Secretary 


